
17. GROWING COMMUNITIES - ORGANIC RESOURCES FOR SOCIAL
NEEDS

The Solid Waste Engineer requested the Board’s ideas, suggestions and interest in
the use of organic resources for community style gardens to meet a wide range of
social needs.  The Board resolved to establish a subcommittee, consisting of the
Chairperson, Caroline Kellaway, Carole Evans, Glenda Burt and Don Rowlands,
to investigate projects to maximise the use of organic resources for community
gardens in the Board’s area.


